Bath Town Planning Board
Regular Meeting

Date and Time:		January 2, 2024				7:00Pm
Place:			Town Board Room			Municipal Building

Present:			Planning Board Chairman, James Hopkins, Planning Board Members, James 
			Emo, George McKinley, Kevin Denison, Michael Palermo
Absent:			Planning Board Members, James Corbett, Matthew Dickson.

Planning Board Chairman James Hopkins opened the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Planning Board welcomed back Michael Palermo.

Motion made by Board Member Denison, seconded by Board Member McKinley to approve the minutes from the December 5,2023 meeting as written.
Adopted:		James Hopkins		Aye
			James Emo		Aye
			George McKinley	Aye
			Kevin Denison		Aye
			Michael Palermo	Aye

The Rusak Family Trust submitted plans for a sub division in May of 2023 and it was approved. They did not get all of the paperwork filed on time and have to redo the process for the sub division. The fee was paid again for the sub division application and resubmitted. The parcel of land to be split is located at 6466 Mossy Bank Park Rd. After the split there will be 2 parcels. 8.110 acres will stay with the home and 6.1772 acres will be a new parcel. No new roads will be needed.

Motion made by Board Member Emo, seconded by Board Member Denison to approve the sub division as presented by the Rusak Family Trust to split the parcel of land located at 6466 Mossy Bank Park Rd into two parcels. 
Adopted:		James Hopkins 		Aye
			James Emo		Aye
			George McKinley	Aye
			Kevin Denison		Aye
			Michael Palermo	Aye

Motion made by Board Member Emo, seconded by Board Member Denison to adjourn the meeting of the Bath Town Planning Board at 7:10PM
Passed Unanimously.



									Respectfully Submitted,
								                       Terra Thorpe
									       Bath Town Clerk

